
 
Aesthetic Medical Providers of New Hampshire 

The monthly meeting of AMPNH was held via Zoom on September 13, 2022, at 7:00pm. 
 
MEMBERS PRESENT:   Zubin Batlivala, MD 

Tanya Lawson, DO 
Ericka McCarron, RN 
Sarah Proulx, PA 
Audrey Rose, APRN 

 
CALL TO ORDER  
Ericka McCarron called the meeting to order at 7:05 pm 
 
APPROVAL OF MINUTES 
On a motion by Ericka, seconded by Tanya, the board voted to approve the meeting minutes of August 9, 2022, 
with edits. Vote: 5-0 
 
Financial Update 
Sarah shared the balance in the bank account stands at approximately $32,000. 
 
Allergan/AMPNH educational event - 10/24/22 
Ericka confirmed with Allergan and received a registration link for the October 24th event in Portsmouth.  Tanya 
will send the link to members via Constant Contact.  
 
A save the date for the holiday event will be sent to members.  
 
Political/OPLC Update  
Tanya continues to touch base with the OPLC and A10; currently things are quiet. There was a discussion 
regarding inspections if the bill was to move forward. Ericka will review the Board of Nursing minutes to see if 
she finds mention of their parameters around inspections.  
 
Tanya reiterated the importance of providers actively testifying or providing written testimony, before the House 
Committee should it be necessary in the future. A bill number should be established by October. The OPLC will 
provide AMPNH a draft document to review.  
 
Holiday Event  
Tanya will establish a holiday committee and send an invite to participate on the committee to members.  
Sponsorship packets will be updated with new donation levels.  
 
The first holiday event subcommittee meeting is scheduled for September 29, 2022 at 7:00pm via Zoom. 
The next Bord meeting is scheduled for October 11, 2022, at 7:00 pm via Zoom.  
 
The meeting was adjourned at 7:30 pm. 
 
 


